
London Marathon 2014 

Sunday 13th April 

Calling all you keen runners out there! 
Middle Temple is a member of The Charities Forum 

and we  - along with all the other organisations       

belonging to the Forum - have been offered five    

places each in the London Marathon next April,  

which we have gratefully accepted. Next year           

the two charities you would be running for are         

The Middle Temple Scholarship Fund Appeal and         

The Imperial War Museum’s First World War          

Centenary Appeal. 

As previously, we would like to allocate our five 

Middle Temple marathon places so that they are 

distributed evenly through the Middle Temple 

population: one to a student member, one to a 

member of Hall, one to a Bencher, one to       

whoever bids the most for it  (successful           

bid to go  into the fundraising pot) and               

one to  a member of staff. Each                           

entrant will have to make a case                            

for selection. 
If any of you are interested in applying, please send an expression of interest (no 

more than 150 words) to Colin Davidson, c.davidson@middletemple.org.uk                               

by Friday 29 November 2013. 
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